
 

 

 
  

 

 
DATE: February 7, 2024 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 
 

SUBJECT: Approve Proposed Truckee High School Overnight Field Trip Request to 

Laughlin, NV, and Bullhead City, AZ, from February 14 through February 17, 

2024 
 

PRESENTED BY: Logan Mallonee, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Approve the proposed Truckee High School overnight field trip to Laughlin, NV, and Bullhead, Arizona, 

from February 14 through February 17, 2024. 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 
The Truckee High School (THS) wrestling team has students who have qualified to participate in the 

NIAA State Championships for the first time since 2019. The students will travel and stay in Laughlin, 

NV, with the practice and tournament in Bullhead City, AZ. This is an excellent opportunity for the team 

to compete. 

 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED: None 

 

PREPARED BY:  Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant for Logan Mallonee, Assistant 

Superintendent of Educational Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment: Tahoe Truckee Unified School Sponsored Truckee High School Overnight Field Trip 

Request to Laughlin, NV and Bullhead City, AZ from February 14 through February 17, 2024 


